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RC14 news 
 

Letter from the President 
 

Dear RC14 members, 

  

First of all, please let me wish you a very fruitful, creative and prosperous New Year 

2020! I would also like to inform you about our latest news.  

 

On November 7th (during our midterm conference on Filmic and Media Narratives of 

the Crisis held in Athens on Nov. 7th and 8th 2019) have met five members of the 

board (Christiana Constantopoulou President, José Ruiz San Roman, Vice-President, 

Daniela Roventa-Frumusani Treasurer, Larochelle Laurence Newsletter Editor and 

Oksana Lychkovska-Nebot, member) and discussed different current  issues 

concerning the RC (such as midterm conferences: we proposed to organize our next 

activity in 2021 in Paris). Some important decisions were also taken, which I would 

like to share with you all.  

 

An important issue was the frequency of our Newsletter:  we agreed that it is a bit 

useless to have a Newsletter each month (as it was done by our Newsletter Editor 

Miss Laurence Larochelle), given much of the information could also be found 

elsewhere and did not concern specifically RC 14 activities. Thus, we decided that 

Laurence could focus only on RC activities at least twice a year as it is suggested by 

ISA rules.  

 

We also decided that even if some members cannot make it for Porto Alegre, we will 

suggest in due time the BM Agenda which will be discussed there by the member(s) 

present.  

 

Kind regards to all, 

Christiana Constantopoulou 
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Conference on Filmic and Media Narratives of the Crisis 

 

On 7th and 8th of November 2019, the bilingual international conference entitled Filmic 

and Media Narratives of the Crisis was held at the French Institute of Athens.  

 

 

 

 

Some numbers…  

23 institutions,  

10 sessions,  

2 languages,  

61 participants! 
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As announced in the President’s letter the next RC14 conference will be held in Paris 

in 2021.  

Stay tuned for more information! 
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Call for papers 

Numérisation de la société et enjeux en santé : transformation des espaces, des 

processus et des relations, 6-7 May 2020 

Abstract submission deadline: 14/2/2020  

For more information: https://www.acfas.ca/evenements/congres/programme-

preliminaire/400/442 

 

 

 

*** 

If you want to share any information with RC14 members please contact 

Dimitra Laurence Larochelle at larochelle.laurence@gmail.com   

If it is not already done… 

Like us on Facebook: RC14-ISA 

Follow us on Twitter: @RC14_ISA 

Thank you!!! 

Dimitra Laurence Larochelle, Newsletter editor 

https://www.acfas.ca/evenements/congres/programme-preliminaire/400/442
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